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Dear Ms Dowling,

Re: Planning Act 2008 (as amended)
Application by London Luton Airport Limited for an Order Granting
Development Consent for the London Luton Airport Expansion project

This letter provides the Examining Authority (ExA) with an update to the status of pre-
application discussions with the Airport Operator in relation to the submission of
details pursuant to the P19 planning permission.

The EXA asked for an update in its ‘Further Written Questions’ of 15 December 2023
[PD-015] and LBC had indicated in its response at Deadline 7 [REP7-090] that we
anticipated that these submissions would be received before the end of January.

On 25 January officers from LBC had an in person meeting with the Airport Operator
to discuss progress on the Updated Travel Plan and the Car Parking Management
Plan (the Airport Surface Access Strategy was also discussed), and it is anticipated
that details pursuant to Condition 18 of the P19 permission will be submitted towards
the end of February. The Airport Operator’s sustainability consultants also joined the
meeting virtually, but due to the pressures of the Deadline 9 submission there was
not adequate time to discuss in detail the Carbon Reduction Strategy submission,
and a second meeting has yet to be arranged. The final matter, the Noise Reduction
Strategy was not discussed at that meeting, and LBC await further information for our
noise consultants to review.

The earliest these submissions will now occur is towards the end of February.
Yours sincerely

Sue Frost
Service Director Sustainable Development

Luton






